
108 Hwy. 18 – P.O. Box 106
Cambridge, Wisconsin 53523

(608) 423-3203
FAX (608) 423-4095

March 11, 1998

Re: Globe Midwest Adjusters International
25800 Northwestern Highway Suite 885
Southfield, MI 48075

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to recommend Globe Midwest Adjusters International as a public
adjuster. Centrifugal Industries of Wisconsin, Inc. suffered a furnace explosion in June,
1996 and a major fire in November, 1996. Substantially all of the building and equipment
was replaced as a result of the fire. Globe Midwest handled both claims on our behalf.

It is our belief that we would have collected substantially less insurance money if we
had not hired Globe Midwest. Their expertise was demonstrated through their
knowledge of chemical reactions created by the fire and the extensive equipment damage
that occurred as a result of the reactions. We would not have been aware of this serious
damages that goes way beyond a simple cleanup. Their experience and knowledge
surfaced other problems that we would not have suspected to occur.

Centrifugal Industries of Wisconsin, Inc. was very satisfied with our association with
Globe Midwest Adjusters International and highly recommends them.

Sincerely,

Rob Lofdahl
Chief Executive Officer


